
Russian Law is not the will of Georgia
We, the people of Georgia, strongly oppose the bill initiated by the members of the 
Parliamentary Majority, also endorsed by the Speaker of Parliament and other MPs. 
We declare that the attempts to adopt this Russian bill attack not only the 
independent civil society organizations and the critical media, but the people of 
Georgia themselves.

This bill aims to leave defenseless the abused children and women; people with 
disabilities, minorities, scientists, workers, and the youth; to not provide assistance to 
the socially vulnerable families, farmers, miners, internally displaced, homeless, 
illegally laid off, detained, and other people fighting for their rights; to mute the voice 
of the people living in the peripheries of the country that can only communicate their 
troubles through the independent media.

This draft legislation acts as a response to the numerous facts of violence, corruption, 
lawlessness, and arbitrary execution of the laws that we, the civil society and the 
critical media, study and make public.

When Putin adopted a similar law in Russia, many organizations chose to disband 
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rather than comply with its requirements. Those that continued to operate faced 
increased control, harassment, and repressions. This is not the type of governance 
that we have fought for many years to achieve, and Russian law is certainly not the 
type of governance that Georgian citizens aspire to have in our country.

Adopting this bill will amount to an attack on the key Georgian values of dignity, 
independence and solidarity with our communities and fellow people. Adopting this 
bill will amount to an onslaught not only against civil society and our democracy but 
will also damage our aspirations of Euro-Atlantic development. This law will obstruct 
our path to membership of the EU as this law was found illegal in the EU. Moreover, 
the execution of this law will be impossible without causing insurmountable harm to 
hundreds of thousands of citizens of Georgia.

 

Click the link for a list of signatory organizations.
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https://gyla.ge/files/2020/კვლევები/untitled folder/ნიუსლეთერი/ხელმომწერი ორგანიზაციები.pdf

